
Administration Update 
November 2, 2017 

  New Keep Smyrna Beautiful Director Janet Liberman 

  Michael Brown Memorial 

  Halloween Costume Parade 

  Reed House Grand Opening 

  Roswell Street Roundabout 

  Open Enrollment Dates 
 



New Keep Smyrna Beautiful Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Janet Liberman will be starting as the new KSB 
Director on November 13th 

 

• Coming from the City of Roswell 



Michael Brown Memorial 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• The Memorial Wall 
Dedication Ceremony in memory 
of Deputy Chief Michael L. Brown 
will be held on Friday, November 
10th at 11:00am at the police 
station. 
 

• Deputy Chief Michael Brown 
faithfully served the Smyrna Police 
Department and the citizens of 
Smyrna for 38 years.  DC Brown 
passed away while on duty in 
February 2015. 



Halloween Costume Parade 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Reed House Grand Opening 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Will be planned during the week of December 4th-8th  
 

• Ribbon Cutting 
 

• Open house through the evening 



Roswell Street Roundabout 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Open Enrollment Dates 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• On-site open enrollment 

– Tuesday, November 14th  

– Wednesday, November 15th  

– Thursday, November 16th  
 

• Located at Brawner Hall 
 

• 6:00 am – 6:00 pm all days 

 

• As a new service, open enrollment will also be held 
online – dates TBD 


